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I am an employee of 1st CHOICE, a senior housing & care referral agency that has 

been helping consumers locate care since 1993. So many of our clients choose to 

work with adult family homes as they offer that more personal approach to care. I do 

think it's beneficial to allow homes to have a higher number of residents. This allows 

more social activity for the current population and also allows care home providers to 

maximize staffing for their residents.  

 

 


